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West Oso ISD announces  

Ms. Belinda Ramos-Pinder 

As the Assistant Principal of   

 West Oso Junior High School 

West Oso Independent School District is excited to announce the return of Ms. Belinda 

 Ramos-Pinder to our administrative team, as the Assistant Principal of West Oso Junior 

 High School, effective for the 2024-2025 school year.  

Ms. Ramos-Pinder holds a Bachelor of Arts and a Masters of Science in Secondary 

 Education both from Texas A&M University Corpus Christi.  She has previously served 

in the following capacities as an administrator, teacher, and department chair.  In 
 

addition, Ms. Ramos-Pinder is also certified and fluent in Spanish. "I am excited to be 
 

returning to West Oso ISD and look forward to working together to support our students’ 

 growth and success, said Ms. Ramos-Pinder.   

 
“We are thrilled to welcome Ms. Ramos-Pinder back to the West Oso ISD family, said 

 Ms. Kimberly Moore, Superintendent of West Oso ISD. Her previous experience with 

our district, combined with her recent accomplishments makes her a perfect fit for this 
 

leadership role.  We are confident that Ms. Ramos-Pinder will help us to continue to 
 

provide a nurturing and effective learning environment for our students.”  

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Ramos-Pinder to West Oso Junior High School.  We look 
  

forward to the positive impact she will undoubtedly have on our school and the West 

 Oso ISD community.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Belinda Ramos-Pinder 

West Oso Junior High School  

Assistant Principal 

2024 - 2025 


	West Oso ISD announces Ms. Belinda Ramos-Pinder As the Assistant Principal of West Oso Junior High School 



